
 

We’re looking for a community member to serve on the Portland Public Schools 
Audit Committee  

Portland Public Schools is looking to fill our Portland Public Schools Audit Committee 
with a community member.  

The Audit Committee was established to protect the independence of the district’s audit 
program, and consults with and advises staff and the PPS internal auditors to: 

● provide ​oversight and support for the Office of Internal Performance Auditors 
(OIPA); 

● recommend the OIPA’s annual Internal Performance Audit Plan (“Audit Plan”) to 
the Board and provides ongoing oversight of the Audit Plan and individual audits; 
and 

● Recommends external auditors to the Board and provides ongoing oversight of 
audits performed by external auditors. 

The committee is appointed by the PPS School Board, and is made up of three school 
board members and two community members. Committee members serve two-year 
terms. The time commitment is two to six  hours a month. Currently, one community 
member position is vacant. Audit, financial, systems management, and operational 
experience as well as a commitment to public education is desirable, although not 
required.  

If you are interested  and would like to apply, please submit a letter of interest and 
resume to msalvador@pps.net. Applications are due November 6, 2020.  

More information on PPS performance audits is available ​here​. 

 

https://www.pps.net/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/4814/1.60.040-P.pdf
https://www.pps.net/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/4814/1.60.040-P.pdf

